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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORI< SESSION MEETING 

MARCH 16, 1992 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers c. Mark Kingseed 

Mark Beasley 
Sally Beals 
J. V. Stone 
James Singer 

Clerk of council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant city Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the City Manager Judy Gilleland 

Mr. Kenning announced the loss of an off duty Centerville 
Police Officer in an auto accident during the past weekend. 

Upon question of Mr. Singer, Mr. Kenning clarified the fact 
that a proposed Resolution relative to retention and/or detention 
basins for the Iron Horse Park Storm Drainage Project indicates 
to the Centerville-Washington Park District the City's intention 
to appropriate certain easements in the Park for this purpose. 

Discussion followed relative to a proposed Resolution 
expressing concern and objections to the Department of Energy's 
preliminary decision to close the Mound Plant in Miamisburg. 
Mayor Heintz advised that this Resolution has been requested by 
Mayor Dick Church of Miamisburg. Upon suggestion of Mr. 
Kingseed, Section Two of the Resolution was changed as follows: 

SECTION 2. The City of Centerville expresses its support 
for the proposal that an independent commission be created to 
review the Energy Department's consolidation proposals and future 
decisions to close Energy Department plants. 

Representative Robert Corbin was invited into the Meeting at 
this time to outline HB 651, the Anti-Annexation Bill which has 
been referred to the House Elections and Townships Committee. 

Following the Regular Meeting, Council reconvened into Work 
Session in the Law Library with Municipal Attorney Robert 
Farquhar being present. Mr. Kingseed moved that council convene 
into Executive Session to consider the appointment, employment, 
dismissal, discipline, promotion, demotion, or compensation of a 
public employee or official of the City of Centerville. Mrs. 
Beals seconded the motion. A roll call vote resulted in seven 
ayes in favor of the motion. 



• 

After recess of the Executive Session of Council, discussion 
followed relative to an Annexation Petition soon to be filed with 
Commissioners of Montgomery County. Filing of this Petition is 
anticipated on March 17, 1992. 

~~--s ~~_Q--:., 
Marilyn J. McLaughli n 
Clerk of Council 


